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Mayor Chad Waters called the Village of Hanover Council Meeting to order at 6:30pm.
He gave the invocation and led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

ROLL CALL:
Keith Marinik: Present		Carl Hains: Present
Sue Spaulding: Present		Darla Cozzens: Present
Chester Flowers: Present	Jeff Collins: Present
Chad Waters: present

MINUTES:
The Minutes of the June 14th meeting were reviewed and discussed. Being no corrections or additions a motion to accept the minutes was issued by Keith Marinik.  Second by Darla Cozzens. All Ayes.

LETTERS AND CORRESPONDENCE:
Mayor Chad Waters reported that an email was received from the Mayor of New Albany regarding supporting an import tax of 20%, further information needed. 

CITIZEN’S REPORT: 
Brandon Hale requested an update on the Darla Drive zoning issues. It was advised that a 14 X 40 yard barn request has been made.  Law Director David Morrison will create a rough draft of a violation letter and he and Mayor Chad Waters will meet within the next week to draft a letter.  Councilman Carl Hains advised that no permit should be approved if the property is in violation of zoning regulations. 

LAW DIRECTOR’S REPORT: 
Law Director David Morrison advised that the second reading of resolution as it pertains to permission to work on the paper township will be completed at this meeting.   

STREET COMMITTEE REPORT:
Councilman Jeff Collins advised that resident Trout informed him that the corner of the road by his house is chipping away. 
Councilman Carl Hains advised that there are 10-12 corners in the village in need of repair. This corner will go on the list of areas that need repaired.   Also joints need sealed to keep water from getting underneath and causing greater damage to the roads.  The estimates were not received for the spot patching/hole repairs.  Councilman Hains will have them for the July 12th meeting.  The snow plowing contract is also up and needs to be taken out to bid. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
3rd reading of Ordinance 14-2017 was completed. An ordinance authorizing the Mayor to make a new contract with the Hanover Volunteer Fire Department, Inc. for fire and emergency protection services for a five-year term.
Darla Cozzens made a motion to adopt, second by Sue Spaulding, Vote by Roll Call- all yes. 


3rd reading of Ordinance 15-2017 was completed.  An ordinance making sewer-service charges a lien upon the corresponding realty and authorizing the Clerk-Treasurer to certify delinquent charges to the County Auditor. 
Darla Cozzens made a motion to adopt, second by Sue Spaulding, Vote by Roll Call- all Yes.

Resolution 17-2017. A Resolution of the Council of the Village of Hanover requesting the Licking County, Auditor to certify to the Village the total current tax valuation of the Village and the dollar amount of revenue that would be generated by the renewal of a one mill tax levied for fire and EMS protection and services. 
2nd reading was completed.

Resolution 19-2017. A Resolution authorizing and directing the solicitor to prepare and submit a petition to conform the boundaries of the Village of Hanover and the Townships of Hanover and Madison in Licking County, Ohio.- 
2nd reading was completed.

NEW BUSINESS: 
Councilmen Chester Flowers and Darla Cozzens advised they will not be at the July 26th meeting.

Councilman Jeff Collins inquired about who is responsible for the upkeep of the parking lot, apron and driveway between the American Legion Hall and Valley Apartments. It was determined that the Village is not responsible for creating or maintaining any of these, even though the apron was put in by the village years ago as a favor.  Councilman Collins also advised that he attended Economic Growth 101 seminar with Clerk/Treasure Nicole Gieseler. The information received seemed valuable and will be further discussed at the next CIP meeting scheduled for July 5th.

Discussion also took place regarding the need for a sewer plant survey.  Letter was received from BPA advising that the plant has the ability to accept the 48 lots that are to be in part 1 of Ph 5 of Hainsview. 

Carl Hains asked what comes after the Preliminary Plan? Planning Commission member Brandon Hale advised that the Final Drawing of part 1 of Ph 5 which includes lot id’s etc. 

With no further business a motion to adjourn was issued by Jeff Collins, second by Sue Spaulding, all Ayes.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED:
___________________________________      _________________________
Chad Waters                                                             Nicole D. Gieseler  
Mayor                                                                        Clerk/Treasure









